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Trustee Weiss inquired whether the procedures might have greater detail on the criteria.

Ms. Haugen responded that the procedures indeed would be more detailed and certainly could be
reviewed for updating. She and Ms. Brodsky have been discussing how policies that they have been
examining were not as specific and that they would be willing to look at other schools’ policies to see if
there’s anything else they could do to clarify Section C.

Trustee Siberon asked whether we are we talking strictly about students and faculty who are part of
our campus community and what if an outside group were to want to come onto campus for a
demonstration?

Ms. Brodsky replied that historically the College has not been made available for demonstrations to
people who are not members of the campus community. The College is what we would call a “limited
public forum”, which means that throughout its past it has not been used for demonstrations by anybody
who is not a student or employee. We decided to continue this traditional practice and to make it explicit
in the policy under its Scope.

Trustee Siberon followed up to ask whether a student or a student group could invite aogside



